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CJER held two welcoming sessions for the 7th Cohort of the LLM Programme for Chinese 

Judges and the 4th Cohort of the JSD Programme for Chinese Senior Judges on 12 and 19 

September respectively. 

Prof. Geraint Howells, Dean of the School of Law remarked on 

both sessions. He first met the LLM Chinese judge students in 

the selection interview held in Beijing in April and was excited 

to see them again at the welcoming session. Prof. Howells 

wished them every success in their LLM study in the year ahead. 

On the welcoming session for JSD Chinese Senior Judges, Prof. 

Howells said that the Programme was very important to the 

School of Law and wished the judge students a fruitful study 

here. 

 

Prof. LIN Feng, Director of the Centre for Judicial Education and 

Research (CJER) also extended his warmest welcome to the students 

of the two cohorts. He encouraged the judge students to actively 

communicate and exchange ideas with their teachers or supervisors.  

That will be especially important for the JSD students’ thesis writing.  

 

 

Dr. DING Chunyan and Dr. GUAN Wenwei – Programme Directors of LLM Programme and JSDCJ 

Programme explained the programme structure, rules, study resources and facilities to judge students.  

Other teaching staff who presented in the two welcoming sessions included: Prof. GU Minkang; Dr. 

CHEN Lei, Associate Dean, School of Law; Dr. John HO, Associate Professor, School of Law; Dr. QU 

Zhen, Associate Professor, School of Law; Dr. XING Lijuan, Assistant Professor, School of Law and Dr. 

ZHAO Liang, Assistant Professor, School of Law.  

 



 

 

In the tea reception, the students took the opportunity to meet their teachers and familiarize with 

each other. 

Welcome to the Centre for Judicial Education and Research and the School of Law! 

 

 


